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First name: Dane

Last name: DeRuiz

Organization: Wolf Creek Run RV Resort

Title: President

Comments: Our residents are very disappointed to see an effort to send more trucks along HWY 160 and so

close to a residential community. Currently the large trucks speed along the highway, using engine brakes

without mufflers towards town. Many use straight pipes to make noise without reason or purpose, disrupting the

beauty of Pagosa Springs. Why would citizens of Pagosa or the Forest Service allow this negative impact? While

gravel is needed to keep costs down, lets not allow heavy trucks to mix with recreational use so close to a

residential subdivision and futher disrupt the serenity of a beautiful community.


